
 

Dear Society Members 

Many of our Societies have now returned to in-person lectures in their usual venues and as a 
result, have decided to discontinue their online Zoom lecture programmes. There are Societies 
that have decided to continue their programmes solely via Zoom or as a hybrid with some 
members viewing at home and others in person. 

We have received feedback that many members, for various reasons, would like to continue to 
view lectures and other content at home via Zoom. Therefore, we are planning to offer a Zoom 
Access Scheme to enable those Society Members whose Societies are no longer offering 
lectures via Zoom access to the lectures of those that are. Join the scheme to access lectures 
remotely from any location with wifi, or from the comfort of your own home. The scheme will 
work as follows: 

As a Society Member, you can sign up for the scheme using an online form.  

The Arts Society will send a monthly email with a link to a web page containing the details of 
the lectures of participating Societies that are being held via Zoom. To find out about each 
lecture and how to attend, click on the name of the event. 

You can attend whichever lectures you wish, by following the instructions given by each Society 
on the individual event page. Please note a fee may be payable to the Society holding the 
lecture. 

If you would like to join the Zoom Access Scheme please complete the sign-up form below. 

NB: This scheme is only available to current Society Members who have paid a subscription to 
their local Society. 

Sign Up 

  

 
 

https://theartssociety.org/civicrm/mailing/url?u=35&qid=1024

